
Dear Sir, 

I would be very much obliged if you would kindly treat this email as part of my 
submission of llth. January,2023,  wherein I  lodged  an objection (with full 
justification therefore) to any alteration to the existing license held by the applicant, 
which was  granted following a Hearing on 19th. January, 2021. 

I refer now to the public safety issues detailed in annex three of that existing License 
which require  Trustees  and or members of the Management Committee one of 
whom is required to be present at the premises for all licensable activities   that they 
MUST be first aid trained, and have annual training on fire evacuation procedures.

I would therefore like to ask the applicants the following questions: 

(a)  Whom is it  in the Community Trust  ( the applicants) that has the responsibility 
for ensuring that the Trustees comply in full with all the terms, conditions and 
requirements of the existing License. Is it accepted that they have personal 
responsibility for such compliance.
(b)  Whom of the Trustees and members of the Management Committee (past and 
present) have actually been on such training courses since the license was granted in 
January 2021,  (in first aid and fire evacuation  procedures):  when & where did  the 
courses take place, by whom were they organised, at what cost, and please provide 
documentary evidence in support of all such attendances. 
(c)  Which of the three persons mentioned on the current notice board as 
'Management' at the Pavilion has attended such courses, and please provide proof 
thereof. 

I am grateful to you for your assistance in this matter. 

Yours faithfully, 

Michael Tree. 






















